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Please support Maine workers from having their names and status
revealed to the Trump administration's Homeland Security, FBI or Ice.
This is because many people have been accosted (without warrant),
whisked away without due process, and seem to disappear.  Much of the
current administration's immigration actions have been and are illegal.


